
Stolen in Leith – have you
seen this dog?

A  white  three  year-old  Staffie
called Dutch was stolen on Thursday
evening  around  8pm  from  outside
Aldi on Commercial Street.
The dog has a microchip, but also suffers from a medical
condition  as  he  is  allergic  to  certain  foods  and  has
difficulties in some environments. Although mainly white the
dog has some distinctive brown markings.

The  theft  has  been  reported  to  police  who  attended  the
supermarket on Thursday evening.

If you have seen the dog then please report it to Police
Scotland by calling 101.
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